
Community Development Department 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
Date: November 8, 2007 

To: Lisa Mann, 
 Community Liaison Ward One (SW Reno) and Ward Five (Northwest) 
 
From: Tara Moran, Assistant Planner 

Subject: AT-10-07 (Truck Stops) 
 

Attached are the excerpts from of the proposed “Truck Stop” ordinance to be presented 
to City Council at the November 28, 2007 meeting at 6PM.   As discussed, there have 
been changes to the initial ordinance presented at previous City Council meetings.  
Please distribute this proposed draft to the Ward Five (Northwest) NAB at the 
November 15th, 2007 meeting and Ward One (SW Reno) NAB at the November 19th, 
2007 meeting. The staff report will be available online at cityofreno.com prior to the City 
Council meeting when the Agenda is posted. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this draft, please feel free to contact me at 333-
7798. 
 
Thank you.   


